
 

18th March 2025 

Notice 

1. All EMRSs are advised to publish the salary for the month of March 

2025 by 22nd March 2025. 

2. References are received from schools for payment of salary of 

employees where no salary was paid for a particular month or salary 

was paid for a lesser number of days, in this regard, a one-time 

window is provided and any rectification regarding payment or 

recovery should be done along with the salary for the month of March, 

2025. For reference an excel file is prepared and circulated with the 

accountants. While publishing the salary for March month, EMRSs 

should provide the pending salary under Arrears Headers for those 

who have not received it due to any discrepancy in attendance. 

Accountants should reverify the figures before publishing the salary. 

3. An arrear statement should be prepared by the accountants and 

countersigned by the Principals and submitted to the NESTS on 

infosharing.nests@gmail.com. 

4. The Accountant and Principal are responsible for ensuring the 

accurate calculation of salaries and arrears. Accountant and Principal 

will be held accountable for any overpayment. 


